
Sept/Oct 2021 

Marina Matters 

Dunedin Marina 
51 Main Street 

Dunedin, FL 34698 
 

Harbormaster Office Hours

 Open: 9am - 4:30pm 

 Closed:   12 - 1 pm 

(the office may be closed 

periodically for meetings or 

other marina related business) 

Phone:  

 (727) 298-3030 

Email: 
 LFerguson@DunedinFL.net 
Website: 

www.DunedinGov.com 

Important Contact 
Information 

Emergencies -  
Please call 911 for any 
emergencies. 

After-hours Urgent Issues -  

Please call the Marina’s after-
hours on-call phone number 
at 727-510-4034 for urgent 
facility related issues. 

Oil/Chemical Spills -  
As required by federal law, 
report any oil or chemical spill 
to the National Response 
Center at 800-424-8802. 

Marine Life Related -  
Report sick or injured marine 
life to Florida Fish and Wildlife 
Conservation Commission at 
888-404-3922(FWCC). 

Marina Sightings 

Marine life sightings - Please continue 
to keep a close eye out for marine life 
as you proceed with caution through 
the Marina and the waters of St. Joseph 
Sound.  

Thank you to all of you who continue to 
look out for your fellow slip renters and 
their vessels. Please feel free to contact 
us any time you see a vessel that may 
be at risk. 

Suspicious activity - Please report any 
concerns or suspicious activity to the 
Pinellas County Sheriff’s Office and/or 
marina staff right away.  

Office Matters 

Extend Absences - Please notify marina 
staff if your vessel will be out of the slip 
for  more than a week. The extended 
absence form can be found on our 
website and emailed to the 
Harbormaster. 

Insurance Renewals - Please be sure to 
provide the required copy of your 
insurance declarations page to the 
Harbormaster’s office upon renewal. 

Online Slip Rental Payments  - We 
continue to encourage everyone to set 
up payments though your bank’s online 
bill pay system.  This will helps to avoid 
late fees and will keep in-person contact 
to a minimum during the continued 
Covid-19 pandemic. The eight digit 
account number located on your 
statement  is necessary when scheduling  
payments online with through your 
bank.  

Checks may be deposited in the drop box 
outside of the office door at your 
convenience or mailed to: 

City of Dunedin 

P.O. Box 1348 

Dunedin FL 34697 

Happenings 

Piling Maintenance - Twenty pilings in 
various locations throughout the 
marina basin are scheduled to be 
replaced beginning in mid-October. 
Further information will be emailed to 
slip renters in slips that are included in 
the project as the dates are finalized. 

Plumbing Repairs - Water lines along 
the west wall will be scheduled for 
replacement in the coming weeks. Look 
for further information to be emailed to 
those slip renters that will be affected 
by temporary interruption in service 
while these improvements are made. 

Olde Bay Café - Renovations are well 
underway during which time the 
restaurant has been closed. The staff is 
looking forward to seeing everyone 
again very soon, so keep an eye out for 
their re-opening! 

Safety First 

Storm Season - as we head into the 
most active period of the storm season, 
please continue to pay close attention 
to forecasts, check your lines, and have 
an action plan in place in the event that 
severe weather threatens our area. 

Safety Bollards and parking stops have 
been installed in front of the slips along 
the west wall. These are in place to 
alert drivers when they may be getting 
too close to the edge of the seawall. 

Shore Power Cords should be 
disconnected from the pedestal and the 
breakers turned off when not in use. 
Cords should never be touching the 
water. 

Secure your vessels before leaving the 
marina and come by to check vessels 
frequently. Please make sure that 
anything of value is secured or removed 
when the vessel is not in use.  


